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Road Star Shooting Update

Madison, WI. July 13, 2011 – The suspect involved in yesterday’s shooting at the Road Star Inn on Seybold Road is Geoffrey Herling, age 51 of Waukesha, WI.  He remains at a local hospital where he is in stable condition.

Dane County Sheriff’s detectives have since learned more about Herling, who checked into the Road Star on July 6th.  Herling has had a history of domestic incidents with his now ex-wife.  Most recently, Waukesha County Sheriff’s Office had been attempting to contact Herling regarding an incident at his ex-wife’s home on the same day he checked into the Road Star.  Detectives also learned that Herling had recently taken a large cash advance on a credit card, which he planned to use to leave the area.  It was determined at the hospital that Herling was heavily intoxicated at the time of the shooting.

Detectives have interviewed several good witnesses to yesterday’s incident, however there are two individuals they would still like to speak with.  The initial call involved a black male in a gray sedan.  Herling was seen getting in and out of this vehicle in the parking lot of the Road Star at about the same time the first shot was fired.  In addition, hotel staff has reported seeing Herling with a black female at approximately 10:00 pm on Monday evening.  Detectives would like to talk with both of these individuals.  

Per the Dane County Sheriff’s Office critical incident policy, the three deputies directly involved in yesterday’s shooting have been placed on administrative leave.  Their return to work will be based on each deputy’s involvement and their recovery from this traumatic event.  The Sheriff’s Office is in close contact with them to assure they are getting the support and information they need.
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